
Publicizing Children's Reports Exhibit 

On January 7, 2021, Licensee was transferred to the station’s current owner pursuant to 

a long form transfer of control application. See FCC File No. BTCCDT- 20201013ABV. 

Because of the long-form ownership change, the current owners are not liable for the 

violations of the prior licensee.  However, out of an abundance of caution, Licensee 

discloses that beginning with the fourth quarter of 2017 and continuing through the first 

quarter of 2019, the station inadvertently ceased to publicize on air the existence and 

location of its Children’s Television Programming Reports. The station resumed on air 

announcements regarding the existence and location of these reports during the second 

quarter of 2019 and continued to do so until the first quarter of 2020 when the 

Commission eliminated the publicity requirement. 


